
WEEK BEGINNINING 25th SEPTEMBER:       

Monday 25th September:                                                                                                       
Clubs    
3.30-4.30: Clever Ending Stories with Rachel (R/Y1/Y2)  
3.30-4.30: Team Theme with a twist with DJ Danny (Y3-Y6) 
3.30-4.30: Draw with Sean with Sean Perkins  
 

 
Tuesday 26th September:  
Day of Many Languages 
Class 4 Stay and Pray                        

Wednesday 27th September:                
Clubs  
3.30-4.30: KS2 Gymnastics with WLSP  
 
Thursday  28th September:                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          
Clubs  
3.30-4.30: EYFS & KS1Dance with WLSP  
3.30-4.30: Mini Runners with The Wigan Runner   
3.30-4.30: Choir with Mrs Dyson  
 
 

Friday 29th September: 

2.15: Tuck Shop (£1) 

6.00-8.00: TAEKWON-DO IN THE SCHOOL HALL 

WEEK BEGINNINING 2nd OCTOBER:       

Monday 2nd October:                                                                                                      
Clubs    
2.45: ‘Harvest Worship’ - Mini Vinnies. All welcome.  
3.30-4.30: Clever Ending Stories with Rachel (R/Y1/Y2)  
3.30-4.30: Team Theme with a twist with DJ Danny (Y3-Y6) 
3.30-4.30: Draw with Sean with Sean Perkins  
 

Tuesday 3rd October:  
Class 3 Stay and Pray             

            

Wednesday 4th October:                
Clubs  
9.10: EYFS Inspire session 1 
3.30-4.30: KS2 Gymnastics with WLSP  
 
Thursday  5th October:                                                                                                                                          
Clubs  
3.30-4.30: EYFS & KS1Dance with WLSP  
3.30-4.30: Mini Runners with The Wigan Runner   
3.30-4.30: Choir with Mrs Dyson  
 
Friday 6th October: 

2.15: Tuck Shop (£1) 

6.00-8.00: TAEKWON-DO IN THE SCHOOL HALL 

ST. JOSEPH’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Friday  22
nd

 September 2023 

Another great week in school, where we saw the return of ‘Family Lunch’. Thank you to all 
those who attended, it was lovely to have our parents back in school with the children. We 
have some new and exciting makeovers happening in school, so watch this space, all will be 

revealed soon! 

Mini Mission of the Week 

‘To be forgiving’ 



PE Kits 
Just a reminder that our PE kit is a t-shirt with the 

school logo on or plain white t-shirt. Children should 
not be wearing any branded , patterned or coloured  

t-shirts. 
 

Whole School Worships 
Our Worships this term will take place at 2.45pm on: 
Monday 2nd October: Mini Vinnies ‘Harvest’ 
Monday 9th October: Class 3 ‘Pope Francis’ 
Monday 13th November: Class 4 ‘Remembrance’ 
Monday 20th November: EYFS ‘Parables’  
Monday 27th November: Class 2 ‘Advent’ 

 
 

Archdiocesan Levy 
A letter about the Archdiocesan Levy is on the school 
website regarding each family’s £10 contribution to 

the Archdiocesan Building Fund 2023-2024. We 
would be grateful if this could be paid as soon as   

possible via ParentPay. 
 

Club Joey’s 
After half term, regular sessions booked for Breakfast 

or Chill Out Club, whether attended or not, will be 
charged for.   

If you book any additional sessions, and notify us in  
advance if they are not needed, you will not be 

charged.  An updated Club Joey’s prospectus will be 
available on the website next week. 

 

Thank you for everyone’s  

positivity this week! Happy Friday 

and we will see you all on  

Monday! 

xxxx 

Mini Mission Award 

The nominees for our Mission award:  

   Jane (R)        Thrilok (R)      Finlay (Y2)          Erin R (Y4)            Tommy (Y4)  Jacob (Y5)               

And the winners are…..     

Thrilok & Jacob! 

Family Library Time  
Family Library time will not be taking place this half 

term. We have some new and exciting ideas that we will 
share with you very soon. ‘Reading Café’ pending... 

 
Secondary School Applications  

The closing date for secondary applications for  
September 2023 is 31st October 2023. Applications to be 

made via your own council website.   
 

Primary School Applications 
The closing date for primary applications for  

September 2024 is 15th January 2024. Applications to be 
made via your own council website – the link for  

Lancashire County Council is: 
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-

families/schools/apply-for-a-school-place/ 
The link for Wigan Council admissions is: 

https://www.wigan.gov.uk/Resident/Education/
Schools/School-Admissions/Primary-schools.aspx 

If you know anyone who would be interested in our 
school, then please let them know. 

 
School Photographs 

On Monday 6th November Tempest photographers will 
be in school. If you have a child with a sibling not in 

school, then please come to the school hall at 8.30am.  
 

Stay & Pray 
Our ‘Stay & Pray Worships’ this half term will take place 
at 9am-9:10am on: 
Tuesday 26th September: Class 4 

Tuesday 3rd October: Class 3 
Tuesday 10th October: Class 2 
Tuesday 17th October: EYFS 
Parents please wait in the foyer to be taken up to class. 

 

Tweak of the Week Award 

The nominees for our Tweak of the Week award:  

    Isla (R) Logan (Y2)        Arnie (Y3)      Runor(Y4)    Lucas  (Y5)             

And the winners are…..    

 Logan, Arnie & Jeana!  


